OPEN HOUSE PUBLIC MEETING
PEARL RIVER BRIDGES AND EAST PEARL RIVER BRIDGE
STATE PROJECT NO. H.000284 and NO. H.000286
FEDERAL AID PROJECT NO. HO00284 and NO. HO00236
St. TAMMANY PARISH, LOUISIANA AND HANCOCK COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

The Louisiana Depariment of Transporiation and Development (LADOTD) and the Mississippi
Department of Transportation (MDOT) Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) will conduct a
Public Mesting in support of the rehabilitation or replacement of the five S 20 bridoes crossing the
Pearl River waterways. The project limits extend along US 20 from US 190 in Louisiana to US 90
infersection with Kelly Road/Tih Avenue in Pearlington, Hancock County.

The Public Meeting has been scheduled as follows: Interested ciizens are invited to arrive at any
time during the times on the date and at the location listed below.

Thursday August 22, 20159
4:00 pm to 7200 pm
Pearlington Recovery Center
5265 Hwy. 604
Pearlington, M5 38572

During the Open House Meeting, there will be a continuous multi-media presentation about the
project. Representatives of LADOTD, MDOT FHWA and the project team will be available at the
open house to answer guestions and discuss issues related to the project. Written comments on
the project can be submitted at the meeting  Comments can also be mailed to the address shown
below postmarked by Tuesday, September 3, 2019 to be included in the transcript of the meeting.
Werbal and written statements may also be submitted through that date by electronic mail directly to
US90bridpes@neel-schaffer.com. All comments should include the name and address of the
person commenting.

Should anyone require special assistance due fo a disability to paricipate in this Open House
Public Meeting, please contact Ms. Cathy Mastin of the LADOTD Project Management Sectlion,
P.0. Box 94245 Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804, or by telephone at (225) 379-1652 at least five
working days prior to the Public Meeting.

S 90 Bridges

Attn: Barmry Brupbacher
Meel-Schaffer, Inc.
P.0. Box 52565
Lafayette, LA 70505




